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Classroom News

We hope that everyone had a fabulous 
half term break and all have come back 
refreshed for the second half of term. 
It’s going to be a busy few weeks with 

lots going on and we’ll keep you 
informed as we go along.

Please save the date for Christmas 
Carols on Thursday 9th December. 

Please note we will be open on 
Thanksgiving this year. 

November Birthdays

Xiang Yuan 1st
Xander 19th 

Important Dates:

15th Deadline 
Sherman’s Shoeboxes
8-26 Food Drive - more 
details to follow

Friendly Reminders:

Thank you to those who 
have already sent in their 
Sherman’s Shoeboxes. 
Please can you fill them 
and send them as soon 
as they are done. We will 
be decorating them in 
class. 

Please feel free to contact us if you 
have any questions or if we can help 
in any way.
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2021


